
STATE OF WISCONSIN 
BEFORE THE WISCONSIN EMPLOYMENT RELATIONS COMMISSION 

In the Matter of the Petition of 

CLARK COUNTY DEPUTY SHERIFF’S ASSOCIATION 

Involving Certain Employees of 
CLARK COUNTY 

Case ID: 334.0018 
Case Type: E_ME 

DECISION NO. 38434-B 

DIRECTION OF NEW ELECTION 

The Wisconsin Employment Relations Commission, having on June 25, 2020 issued a 
Certification of Election Results in this matter reflecting that neither the Wisconsin Professional 
Police Association nor the General Teamsters Union Local No. 662 had been selected by a majority 
of the eligible voters to be the collective bargaining representative of certain public safety employees 
of Clark County; and both labor organizations having requested that a run-off election be conducted; 
and the Commission being satisfied that a run-off election is appropriate; 

NOW, THEREFORE, it is 

DIRECTED 

That a new election shall be conducted by mail ballot under the direction of the Wisconsin 
Employment Relations Commission among all employees in the collective bargaining unit consisting 
of all regular full-time and regular part-time employees assigned as road deputy, recreational patrol, 
sergeants and detective/investigators with the power of arrest in the Clark County Sheriff's 
Department, excluding the Sheriff, Chief Deputy, supervisors, managers, and confidential 
employees, who were employed on June 29, 2020, except such employees as may prior to the 
election leave or be removed from the bargaining unit, for the purpose of determining whether a 
majority of the voting employees vote to be represented by the Wisconsin Professional Police 
Association or General Teamsters Union Local No. 662 , for the purpose of collective bargaining 
with Clark County, or whether such employees vote not to be so represented by either Labor 
Organization. 

Issued at the City of Madison, Wisconsin, this 29th day of June, 2020. 

WISCONSIN EMPLOYMENT RELATIONS COMMISSION 

James J. Daley, Chairman 


